
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

1st October 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
At the start of next week we will be launching our new lunch menu.  
 
Each day there will be a choice of main course along with a lovely pudding. The daily choices will be: 
 

 Tasty and nutritious main dish. 

 Delicious vegetarian choice. 

 Jacket potato with choice of toppings. 

 Packed lunch of freshly filled cheese or ham sandwich with a healthy snack, home baked item and a piece of 

fruit. 

There will also be fresh bread, seasonal vegetables, fruit and salad available each day. 
 
We have changed our dining hall layout to offer the children a more restaurant style social experience with a 
choice of food and who they share their meal with. 
 
All our pupils are entitled to a universal free school meal and we would love to see as many of them taking this 
offer up as possible.  
 
We will be asking parents to pre-order their child’s meal choices for a week in advance.  
 
Each Monday you will receive a weekly order form for the following week via your child’s school bag. This will 
need to be returned by Friday at 9am.  
 
Please note that for this week only you will need to return your order by Thursday at 9am due to INSET day on 

Friday. If we do not receive a pre-order for your child by the deadline they will automatically receive the main 
course choice for that week if they have a school dinner. 
 
Attached to this letter are: 
 

 Menu’s – these are rotated on a three weekly basis and the dates are on the top. 

 Order form for next week – please return this by Thursday at 9am. (You will receive this on Monday’s from next 

week onwards and return by Fridays.). 

 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Andrea Hooker 
School Business Manager 

 
 
 



 


